
 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 

Happy New Year! 
 

I hope that you have all had a lovely Christmas break and you have been able to 
make some special memories and spend quality time together. For families who 
may have been working over the festive period, hopefully you found some time 
together.  
 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming the children back to school for our Spring 
Term. Just a reminder that school is open to all pupils on Wednesday 
4th January 2023. It was previously advertised as an Inset Day, but due to the 
Wirral Open Golf Championships and the changes to our Term Dates, 
Wednesday is no longer an Inset Day. As we begin the Spring Term, we have a 
few new families who are joining our WKPS School Community - a big welcome 
to you all.  
 
 

For your information, our most up to Term Time Dates can be found here. 
West Kirby Primary School - Term Dates 
 

Attendance at school is really important, please avoid booking holidays in Term 
Time.  
 
As always, please contact us if you need to talk to us.  
 
Regards,  
 
Mrs E Bailey  
 
Headteacher  
West Kirby Primary School 
0151 625 5561  
 

https://www.westkirbyprimaryschool.co.uk/web/_term_dates/17375

